Everett Public School’s Health and Human Services Advisory

Yes it is that time again! The Everett Public Schools Health and Human Services Advisory is starting. We hope that you will join us at our first meeting of the year on November 4th from 3:00-4:30 at Sequoia High School.  Community involvement is such an important component for student learning and we hope to learn from your insight. 

Please consider joining our team. An RSVP by 10/29 would be appreciated.

*Look for an email reminder with an agenda and directions. 

